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WEBSITE REVIEW  

TOWN COUNCIL MEETING REPORT 3/23                         9 JANUARY 2023 

The purpose of this Report is to provide Members with a summary of the use of our new Website during 
2022. 

NO. DETAILS 

1) N BACKGROUND    

a) The Town Council’s new Website went live in April last year. 
b) It includes the detailed collection of access data for each of its wide range of segments. 
c) The Town Council’s Business Support Officer, Nigel Slater-Bishop, has led its development 

and leads on content additions. 
d) He has prepared the attached information on the use made of the site during its first none 

months. 

2)  RECOMMENDATION 

Members are recommended to note and comment on the attached information. 
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Analytical data from The Ventnor Town Council Website  
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Top Post and Pages 

 

 

 

Visitor Monthly Spread 

 

 

 

Total time spent on site  



 

 

 

 

 

Top Country/ Referral data 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

Comparisons for May data and  December data 

 

 


